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What is being done

We use our single sign-on (SSO) system across many applications for authentication.

These will be updated to synchronize with the new user IDs with our new domain

senecapolytechnic.ca.

When this change will happen

To minimize disruption, email address, laptop configuration, single sign-on and user ID changes are

planned to take place after Fall 2023 Term ends, commencing December 20 at 1 p.m. Refer to

the schedule of changes for more information.

How this may impact you

After the domain change, please re-authenticate by logging in with your

new senecapolytechnic.ca user ID.

Following your first login, all applications will sync and continue to be associated with your new

profile.

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us

at its.rebrand@senecapolytechnic.ca
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